
           

 

 

 

 

 

 NCLEX REVIEW  
HCI College will be hosting a free review. 

RSVP to: Lorna Edwards at LEdwards@HCI.edu 

954-626-0255 

 

When: June 29th and 30th, please plan to attend both days as 

different content will be covered each day. 

 

Where: 1201 W. Cypress Creek Road Suite 101 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

All HCI Students Welcome 

9am - 6pm 
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